
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Page 1 of 1 http://turbocor.danfoss.com |  
 

Bulletin | Danfoss Turbocor Compressors 

Customer Notification 
B-CN-128-EN Rev A 7/26/2018 

SUBJECT:   New DTC Website 

 

Purpose  

This is to inform our customers that the current Danfoss Turbocor Compressors, Inc. (DTC) Customer Support and Service 
section of the website will soon be replaced with a new, more user-friendly website. The new website is intended to provide a 
better user experience as well as to better align DTC with our plans for future enhancements. The new website will initially be 
available in English, and a Chinese option will be rolled out later this year. 
 

 
 

Summary 

With the move to the new website, all users will need to re-register for access, even if you already have access to the old site.   
 
We anticipate the website will go live by September 1st.  Our current website will remain operational for a short period during 
this change in order to provide document access to our current customers.  We will send out a follow-up bulletin providing 
further details as well as information regarding how to register for the new site. 
 

Action Required 

Please contact your customer service representative (turbocor.cs.na@Danfoss.com) or your Key Account Manager if you have 
any questions. 
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